To 
The Sponsor (PRIMARC) and Mukti foundation
TSS Scholarship      
	Sub: “Thank you” letter

Respected sir,
           	I am Anshuman Mandal currently pursuing BE at Jadavpur University in the department of Mechanical Engineering. I am currently studying in 4th year. I have gotten TSS scholarship of June and September both. It was donated by PRIMARC .This scholarship has helped me a lot for getting economical stability in terms of the necessary costs for my college study.As I am not getting any government scholarship, so TSS scholarship is necessary for me as my family’s economical condition is still not up to the mark.


	So, I am really grateful to my sponsor PRIMARC
and also TSS for selecting me for this scholarship. I want to thank TSS from my heart.


	Your’s faithfully,
	Anshuman Mandal, 4th year, ME
	Jadavpur University.
	


